TELEPHONE: CENTRAL 6490 (4-Lmzs).

joress,‘REGISTER , GLASGOW //

A
Llopd's™ Register of Shipping,

95, Bothwell Street, Glasgqﬁ,;c.z.

26th July, 1937.

Dear gir,
In reply to your letter of the 9th instant
in regard to Ggreenock First Entry Report No.20401,
on the Motor ghip "SERENITY",I beg to acquaint you
that the Surveyor states that the scantlings of the
Forecastle Deck Beams should be 6" x 3" x «32" angles
as stated on the report. ; v/
The Surveyor regrets that the dimensions
shown on the plan of Profile and Decksiés builtﬁwere
inadvertently omitted to be altered and he will be:
glad if the above corrections can be mede on this plan.
I am, Dear girj '
Yours faithfully,

Vf?A{{ /ﬁ)ZLagﬂﬁiﬁﬁ

Secretary to the
Glasgow Committee.

The Secretary, N
LONDON. 4
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